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 Nir Wegrzyn OBJ2016/3968/P 10/10/2016  11:35:17 We live at 9 Kidderpore Gardens, and we strongly object to this proposal.

Our house is so close to the playing field we can hear every ball bounce and every conversation. There 

are no natural barriers to the noise and we are only separated by Croft way – a quiet pedestrian 

passageway.

As it is the Club creates noise pollution and this is evident in particular during summer evening. 

Although lately it seems there is increased activity. I keep being woken up by the noise generated on 

weekend mornings. You have to understand that a sit is we can hear every ball being hit! 

There is further impact created by the fact that the courts are elevated, and every bit of noise and light 

makes it straight through to our garden and bedrooms. In fact, it is clear that the entire back of the 

house will be lit up by the tennis court.

Clearly, creating flood light will create a significant pollution as well as increase the noise pollution 

currently being generated.

I am also quite incensed that the club did not find it appropriate to speak to the neighbours before the 

application was put in. This is a major development that will impact on our lives in a negative way, and 

it is outrageous that we are being ignored here. The least the club should have done is consult properly

We strongly oppose to this proposal and ask that you decline granting permission for this unhelpful 

scheme

9 Kidderpore 

Gardens
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